
L E R O Y G. W E L S H 

P E T R O L E U M G E O L O G I S T A N D E N G I N E E R 

NATIONAL STANDARD BUILDING 

H O U S T O N , T E X A S 

October 5, 1951 

Mr. R. R. Spurrier 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Dear Sir: 

We hand you, herewith, one copy of a proposed Unit 
Agreement for the operation and development of the Antelope 
Lake Unit Area, i n Lincoln and Chaves Counties, New Mexico. 
Also enclosed is an application for approval of the Agreement, 
with a geological report attached. 

This area has heretofore been approved by the U.S.G.S. 
as suitable and proper for unitization. We would lik e to 
have a hearing on the application as quickly as possible, 
and would appreciate your arranging for the necessary notice 
at your earliest convenience. Please advise us of the date 
set for the hearing. 

Yours very t r u l y , 

^ / / / 

Welsh 

Encls. 


